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City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Crystal Perkins, Director, General Services Department 

THRU: Neighborhoods and Community Services Standing Committee  

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: Thursday, October 19, 2023 

RE: Rogell Park Construction Plan 

 

 

To the General Services Department, please provide answers to the following inquiries: 

• What is the most current update as of now on soil quality?  

• What action is being taken to improve soil quality / park wellness?  

• When and what communication has EGLE last provided on the park and soil quality?  

• What is the timeline to improve park conditions and complete construction?  

• When will the Response Action Plan be submitted to EGLE and what exact steps will be 

taken after?  

• When is the next community meeting to provide a project status update? 

• What is the next action the department will take for the project to continue? 
 

If there are any questions, please contact my Policy Analyst, Sumaiyah Ahmed, at 
sumaiyah.ahmed@detroitmi.gov 

 
 

CC: Honorable Council Members 

Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 

 

  
  
  
  

  
CITY COUNCIL   


